
East Challow Neighbourhood Watch 

 

Annual General Meeting 

Minutes of meeting held on Thursday 3rd November 2016, 7.30pm at the Challows RBL club, East 

Challow. 

 

Introduction and welcome  by Chairman 

Mr Tony Evans opened the meeting by welcoming everyone present  

 

Present 

Mr Tony Evans   Chairman and co-ordinator 

Mrs Sue Woodley   Secretary and co-ordinator 

Mr Don Strange  Co-ordinator 

Mandy Perkins  Resident and St Nicholas Church 

Mrs Eve Redford  Resident and East Challow Mission 

Vanessa Bosley   Resident and Parish Council  

 

Apologies for absence 

PCSO Howard Pack 

 

Minutes of AGM 24th November 2015 

Taken as read 

 

Matters arising from minutes 

Mrs Woodley confirmed we had received a receipt from Parish Council for £27.26 balance 

transferred from NW. 

 

Chairman’s report 

Mr Evans reported a relatively crime free year but thieves had broken into two properties in the 

village recently.  He emphasised the need to secure properties including sheds and garages.  He 

said a good padlock is a must for out buildings. As always be vigilant for yours and your 

neighbours property. 

 

He said it would be a good idea to keep PCSO Howard Pack updated what is going on around 

the village.  Mrs Woodley to send him minutes.       Mrs Woodley action 

 

Election of officers 

Chairman   Mr Tony Evans proposed: Mrs Vanessa Bosley, seconded: Mrs Eve Redford 

Secretary Mrs Sue Woodley proposed: Mrs Vanessa Bosley, seconded: Mrs Eve Redford 

 

Any other business 

None 

 

Date of next AGM 

Thursday 2nd November 2017 -  East Challow Royal British Legion 


